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25th November 2011 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It is that time of year again for out with the old toys and in with the new. When you’re 
clearing your cupboards and toyboxes ready for this year’s Santa avalanche, please 
think ‘St Clement’s!’ 
 
We are holding our  Christmas Fair on Friday, 9th December in the school from 
9.30am to raise money for school funds (which help subsidise trips, visiting shows, 
etc). All donations of toys, books, CD's, DVD's and any unwanted gifts, which are in 
good condition, will be gratefully received – please bring/send them into school any 
time from now. P5-7 will be running things, and as well as the Bring and Buy, each 
class will have its own stall. The children and teachers are busy planning their sales 
strategies just now and I’m sure they will contact you further very soon! 
 
We’ll also be looking for parents/carers who can spare some time to help out – if 
that’s you, please contact the school office and give Mrs Daly your name. 
 
We’ll be advertising again nearer the day, but please put this date in your diary in 
bold and try to come along (I’m sure your child will love this chance to buy some gifts, 
too! )  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
A. Macgregor 
Head Teacher 
 
   

St Clement’s R.C. Primary School 
Balgarthno Place 
Dundee 
DD2 4QG  
 
Tel: 01382 436692 
E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk 
Website : http://st-clements.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 
Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz 
Twitter : @stclementsps 
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